Please tell us about your experience of using the ferry across Sound of Barra/Sound of Harris:

The Islands Connectivity Plan is Transport Scotland’s plan to improve ferry services. We are currently looking at ferry service across Sound of Barra and Sound of Harris to see how it works and if any changes are needed.

Tell us what you think.
Send us an email before 7th September at icp@transport.gov.scot . 
You can just share your thoughts about these services or by answering the questions below.
1. Do you want to tell us about Sound of Barra or Sound of Harris ferry service?
2. How often do you use this ferry and why?
3. If you face any issues or problems when taking the ferry, please share these with us. 
4. What changes do you think need to be made to the ferry service to make it better? 
